
From: Anthony Keck <KECK@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/11/2013 9:46:09 AM
Subject: Fw: FFE Stakeholder Leadership Group

Attachments: Mail Merge (SCAHP) 6.21.13.xlsx

Are you coming to this?
 

From: Jim Ritchie
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 12:02:55 PM
 
To: Anthony Keck; John Supra
 
Subject: FFE Stakeholder Leadership Group
 

Guys,
 
I am pleased to report that we have 23 people confirmed for the meeting so far.   No one has turned 
us down.... I am attaching the mailing list for your review.
 
I have not heard from the Governor's office or DOR.  Could you please follow up with them and let me 
know?
 
thanks,
 
Jim

-- 

Jim Ritchie
 
Ritchie & Associates, LLC
330 E. Coffee Street (29601)
PO Box 72
Greenville, SC 29602
 
864.527.5955
jritchie@ritchieconvergent.com 
www.ritchieconvergent.com  
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information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
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